
 

Star of the Week World Book Day 

We are looking 

f o r w a r d  t o 

celebrating World 

Book Day in 

school. Children 

are invited to 

dress up as either a character of their 

choice or in pyjamas (appropriate 

footwear/outerwear needed). Children 

are also encouraged to bring a named 

book in to share on Thursday.   

 

Please find the 

'Share A Million 

Stories' tracker in 

y o u r  c h i l d r e n ' s 

reading records today 

a n d  f u r t h e r 

information on page 

3 of the newsletter. 

On Wednesday, some of our children from the Global Awareness 

Group were invited to Walton Hall to attend Warrington’s first 

Climate Change Conference.  

It was a great opportunity for them and they each showed their 

passion for change in the environment. The 

children gained a lot of new knowledge and 

ideas were shared throughout the afternoon.  

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FELLOWSHIP’ 

RecD -       Jack  

RecP -       Jemima  

RecV/W -   Noah  

Y1B -          Mia  

Y1C -          Henry  

Y1L -          Rishi  

Y2C -          Lois  

Y2K -          Ola  

Y2R -          Olivia  

Y3E -          Solomon  

Y3H -          Noah  

Y3W -         Evie  

Y4B -          Ella  

Y4D -          Ethan  

Y4Mc -       Benjamin  

Y5A -          Nayen  

Y5S -          Kyle  

Y5T/B -      Isabella  

Y6C -          Lucy  

Y6H -         Niamh  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all money coming 

into school is in a sealed, named 

envelope with reason for payment 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 28th February 2020 

School closes on Friday 3rd April 

2020 & we return on Thursday 

16th April 2020. 

Global Awareness Group 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

March 

5th—World Book Day 

9th—British Science Week 

10th—Parent Consultations 

12th—Y5LT/HB Class Worship at 

9.00am 

12th—Parent Consultations 

16th—Y4LD Peace Centre 

17th—Y4LMc Peace Centre 

17th-19th Mother’s Day Sale 

18th—Y4LB Peace Centre 

19th—Y2CR Class Worship at 

9.00am 

25th—PAN Performance 

26th—Y4LB Class Worship at 

9.00am 

 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

School Trips and Clubs Payments 

Live Lent #LiveLent—give up somethingto 

help the environment 

#Live Lent 
Lent has begun!  As a school, we are taking 
part in #LiveLent Care for God’s Creation 40-
Day Challenge. 

On Ash Wednesday we thought about giving 
something up this Lent that would save 
electricity, plastic, waste or water to help 
the environment.  

On Thursday we thanked God for making the world and on Friday 
we prayed for the needs of our world.  The challenge over the 
weekend is to look after something that is living. Can you spend 
some time feeding the birds, taking care of a pet or planting some 
seeds? One of our Y6 pupils has suggested that using an 
empty  yoghurt pot would be a great way to plant a seed.  

We are looking forward to hearing about what you have chosen to 
do, next week. Keep looking out for more actions in the coming 
weeks. 

 

 

Child Absence 

A reminder that when you contact school to inform us 

of your child’s illness, please can you ensure you give 

us the details of their illness as we need to notify public 

health when we have a number of absences related to 

the same illness. 

Please ring the school on the first day of your child’s 

absence and leave a message on the absence line. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Due to the increase in payments into the school bank account   

for trips and clubs we need parents/carers to ensure that the 

reference box is completed when making payments. 

Please enter the name of the trip/club first then as much of the 

child’s surname as the remaining characters will allow.  

If you are paying a total amount for more than one trip/club 

please email stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk with the 

breakdown of the payment. Thank you for your co-operation. 

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE WE HAVE A POST BOX IN THE 

SCHOOL MAIN RECEPTION AREA WHICH YOU CAN USE IF 

THE SCHOOL OFFICE IS BUSY.  THIS IS EMPTIED DAILY. 

Please can parents send any email  enquiries to 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

All other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

Holiday Club 

We will be running a Holiday Club 

during the Easter break for children 

who attend St Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 6th to 

Thursday 9th April 2020  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 

5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to          

individual requirements but no more 

than 4 hours. 

Application forms can be found on 

the school website. 

Please note that places are filling up 

qu ick l y ,  so  complete your              

application form as soon as possible 

to avoid disappointment. 



Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Student Recognition 

Share a Million Stories 

We are taking part in ‘Share A Million Stories’ to celebrate World Book Day 2020. 

 

We will begin this on Friday 28th February, 2020 but any reads they have 

completed this week can be ticked off as Week 1. 

The final day will be Friday 27th March, 2020 (week 5) and we will collate                                                                                     

the totals on that day.  

 

Every time your child reads/shares a story of 10 minutes or more with someone, 

whether it be at school, as part of their home reading, to a Grandparent or even 

to enjoy themselves at bedtime they can colour a segment in the bookmarks. 

  

We hope that you will join us in encouraging our pupils to ‘share a story’ as we 

promote a love of reading throughout school.  

 

*KS2 children can also include their Reading Plus Lessons as a read. 

  

 

 

One of our Year 4 

pupils participated 

in a "Bake Sale" 

fundraising event 

at  Warrington 

hospital on 14th 

February.  

He thoroughly enjoyed the event and 

has raised £368 for the hospital.  

Well done for giving up your time to 

help others. 

 


